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The annual Memorial Service will be 
held at “Depot” Division, on Sunday, 
September 15, 1996, commencing with 
a parade at 9:00, followed by an 
ecumenical service in the Chapel and a 
short service at the Memorial Wall. 
Those wishing to attend, or in need of 
barrack or hotel accommodations, are 
asked to call the “Depot” Division 
Facilities Coordinator at (306) 780- 
6644. For additional information, 
please contact:
“Depot” Division 
Public Relations Section
Telephone: (306) 780-5900
Fax: (306) 780-6337

SCRIMSHAW PRINTS FOR SALE Set of 
three commissioned pictures for "F" 
Division, Saskatchewan. Matching frames 
with brass plates. Set includes print number

25-YEAR TROOP REUNION Several troop 
mates are organizing a 25-year anniversary 
Caribbean cruise troop reunion for serving 
members, retired members and their fami­
lies, for the early part of 1997. They are 
interested in contacting any members 
whose anniversary date was 1971 — giving 
them 25 years of service this year. Many 
members or ex-members from troops 10 
thru 22 have been contacted, but organizers

262/599 “Lonely Patrol”, 159/199 “Spring are having difficulty in putting together full 
Breakup”, 159/199 “One Last Look”, troops and locating the rest of them. Due to 
Appraisals included for insurance purposes, the sheer numbers they are attempting to

MARINE DIVISION REUNION Plans are Cst Mary L Huebert 
underway for a reunion sometime in 1997. Big River RCMP Detachment 
Any comments, ideas, suggestions or just to Saskatchewan SOI 0E0 
offer your support, please contact:
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